April 2019 | Kathryn Steele, Quality Improvement Specialist | kathryn.steele@communitycarealliance.com

(AV ommunit -
N %ﬁggme " TCPI Updates

A Western Healthcare Alliance Company

What You Need to Know About TCPi

Since the March 18th Advanced Payment Model Summit in Denver, moving into value-based models has become a highlight for
practices. A summary of APM opportunities will be presented to the practices within the coming weeks. TCPi practices continue
to develop their performance stories and value propositions to introduce stakeholders to the excellent care they provide and the
cost savings they contribute.

Thriving in Practice - Staywell Performance Story: APM Graduation Webinar on Wednesday May 22nd at 11:00 AM
A long-time physician will share her practice's journey through the phases of transformation and how both the struggles and the

triumphs have prepared her team for operating and succeeding in an APM. Everyone is welcome to attend, register today.

As everyone should be aware, TCPi will end on August 30th of this year. If anyone has any questions, please let me know.
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